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Friday March 11th 2016 
 

 

Our school website address is - www.leadgate.durham.sch.uk 
  

The website is smart phone enabled which means you can access all the information you need about the school, 
including up and coming events, whilst out and about. If you make it one of your favourites you will be able to go 
straight to the weekly Newsletter and keep up to date on all the events of the week and the weeks ahead. 

 

Key Diary Dates for the Spring Term 
 

Tuesday 15th March –  
Reception class visit Gibside and Beginning of the 
week Nursery Hall Hill Farm.  . Please ensure you 
return your permission slips. 

 
Wednesday 16th March – Year 1 class visit to 
Whitehouse Farm. Please ensure you return your 
permission slips. 
 

Thursday 17th March – End of week Nursery visit to 
Hall Hill Farm. Please ensure you return your 
permission slips. 
 

Friday 20th March – Year 2 class visit Durham 
Cathedral and Castle.   Please ensure you return 
your permission slips. 

 
Tuesday 22nd March – Year 1 class assembly at 
9.10am school hall. Everyone welcome. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 

Thursday 24th March – Easter assembly for 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 children at 2.30pm in the 
school hall.  This is also the last day of term before 
the Easter holidays. 
 

Tuesday 12th April – Children back to school 
following our teacher training day on 11th April  
 

Whole School Attendance 
 
 

RECEPTION = 92.3% 
YEAR 1 = 93.3%  
YEAR 2 =  88.9% 
 

Well done Y1 for achieving the best 
attendance this week. Our school target is 
to achieve over 97 % in all classes 

Educational Visits Reminder 
 
All children from Nursery to Y2 are going out on 
visits next week to various venues.  If you haven’t 
returned your permission slip and / or voluntary 
contributions could you please do so as soon as 
possible. 
 
 

 

 

Paediatric First Aid Qualification for 

Parents Update 
Some parents have already added their names to our 

list for the above course and we only have a small 

number of places left.  The course is totally free and 

leads to a really worthwhile qualification, to add to 

your CV or assist you in a practical application.  The 

course consists of 4 sessions which will take place on 

Wednesday 20th & 27th April and 4th & 11th May.  You 

must make a commitment to attend all 4 sessions in 

order to qualify for the certificate. 

Don’t delay, get in touch with Mrs. Douglas before 

it’s too late. 

 

https://mail.durhamschools.org.uk/owa/p2259.admin@durhamlearning.net/redir.aspx?C=NFmf2NfXME6nyv-hQe_MZlIxRYMU4dIIGORCMHrsCdykhQ3wo5Kc8h4L_i6kcOVVl4KKlr3-nSc.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.leadgate.durham.sch.uk
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PARENTS – Useful Contacts 
 

Leadgate Primary Upper  School  
01207 610351 
Leadgate Primary Lower School 
01207 610355 
Leadgate Chemist  - 502774   
School Nurse – 03000261718 

 
 


